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As a GenZ member, nobody under 21 should be able to purchase a firearm. 

Especially, when the GOP is currently trying to eradicate Transgenderism from 

existence. I support any Legislation that would higher the age to purchase firearms!  

 

I urge a Yes vote for this piece of Legislation . 

 

-Winter (she/her)  


